The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation
Commission is hosting a series of public

meetings to help shape the future of black
bear management in south central Florida.

Meetings will include:

Local human-bear conflict numbers
Public comment opportunities

FWC staff answering questions
Information on how you can get involved

Anyone who lives, works or recreates in south
central Florida is invited to attend!

All meetings will be held from 6:30-8:00 p.m. local time.

Sebring October 7 Highlands County IFAS Extension Auditorfum,
4509 George Bivd.
Lakeland October 8 Circle B Bar Reserve, 4399 Winter Lake Rd.

Punta Gorda October 9 Charlotte Harbor Event Center, 75 Taylor St.
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